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April 20th, 1928.

Captain y. C. Crandall,
7634, Draper St.,
La Jolla, Calif.

Dear Captain Crandall:

The Board of Park Commissioners would like
to have a oonferenoe with you, as representative of '"ias Ellen r.cripps,
relative to the location of proposed new highw^ throizgh the Torrey
Pines Section. J

With this object in view, I am directed "by the board to ask if it
will be convenient for you to attend a meeting of the CommiBsion on
Thursdsiy, April 26th, in the Administration Building in Balboa Park,
Our meetings are at 3:00 eolook, p. m., and usually last through un
til around 5:00 oclook.

Yours very truly,

A. s. Hill
i  Executive secretary,
i
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